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Thursday 18th July 2024 

End of Term – Summer 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are now approaching the end of an exciting term. 

Our key events this term have involved: 
 

 Paediatric First Aid for Year 5/6 pupils 

 Paediatric First Aid for parents 

 Residential for Year 4 pupils 

 Residential for Year 6 pupils  

 Big Sleepover – Year 2  

 Summer Family BBQ 

 Dance and Music Festival – Wolverhampton University Arena 

 Year 6 Leavers party and Leavers performance 

 Warwick Castle Visit – Year 3 

 Cadbury’s World Visit – Year 5  

 Farm on Wheels for EYFS and Key Stage 1 

 Inflatable Fun Day – All pupils  

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank our staff for their dedication and hard work this term.  The Dance 

and Music Festival on Tuesday evening was a resounding success and I would like to give a special mention to 
the team who worked hard to produce such an amazing evening. Most importantly I would like to thank our 

children.  The amount of talent, energy and enthusiasm they bring is really rewarding. 

 
Finally, on behalf of all the staff and Local Academy Committee we would like to wish you all a very peaceful 

Summer Break. 
 
Play Scheme: 

There is a play Scheme running for our pupils please contact the school office before the end of term. 

Prices: 

Dinner money cost £2.50 

(Please check if you are entitled to free school meals https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/free-school-meals/eligibility-checker 

Nursery and Twos 

Trinity offers a Nursery and Twos provision with the option to pay for additional hours if there is availability 

Before and After School Club 

There is also a paid before and after school club that commences from 7.30 until 5.45 pm (4.30pm on a Friday)  

 

tel:01902%20558410
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Pupils return: September 2024 

 

Monday 2nd September  Staff INSET – school closed to pupils 

 

Tuesday 3rd September Staff INSET – school closed to pupils 
 

Wednesday 4th September Pupils return: September 2024 

Pupils in Year 1 
Pupils in Year 2 

Pupils in Year 3 
 

Thursday 5th September Pupils return: September 2024 

Pupils in Year 4 
Pupils in Year 5 

Pupils in Year 6 
 

Friday 6th September Reception 2024 pupils begin 

 

Tuesday 10th September  Nursery and Two’s return  
 

Thursday 12th September  New Nursery and Two’s begin 
 

 

 

CURRENT CLASS NEW CLASS TEACHER  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

New Nursery Miss Walker 

 

RECEPTION CLASS 

Reception Class 2024 Miss Cooper (RC) 

Miss Morrell (RM) 

Mrs Watts (RW) 

Year 1 

1P - RC Miss Pozarova (1P) 

1M - RG Miss Moore (1M) 

1D - RW Miss Dhap (1D) 

 

2G – 1K Miss Gill (2G) 

2L – 1D Mr Lowe (2L) 

2HP – 1P Miss Hewitt & Ms Patel (2HP) 

 

3L – 2C Miss Lane (3L) 

3D – 2R Mr R Davies (3D) 

3K – 2W Ms Kaur (3K) 
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4C – 3W Mr Chatterton (4C)  
 

 
MATERNITY LEAVE 

 
Mrs Hemmings 

 

 
 

4H – 3T Miss Herbert (4H) 

4D – 3B Mr M Davies (4D) 

 

5B – 4D Mr Bentley (5B) 

5K – 4H Mr Kinsey (5K) 

5P – 4L Miss Popsys (5P) 

 

6P – 5B Miss Poulson (6P) 

6J – 5H Mr Johnson (6J) 

6RP – 5Br Miss Rammell & Mr Powers (6RP) 

 

Data: 2023-2024 

 

EYFS Key Stage 1 

Phonics 

Year 2 Phonic 

(Retakes) 

Year 2 Data  

GLD 54% 75% expected 

standard 

29% expected 

standard 

Reading  60% expected 

standard  

   Writing 45% expected 

standard 

   Maths  57% expected 

standard       

   SPAG 

 

49% expected 

standard 

 

Year 4 Multiplication Test 

Multiplication Test: Pupils achieving 20+  43% 

 

 Trinity Results National Results 2024 

Key Stage 2 Data  (94 pupils) Year 6  

Reading 84%   (42%) 74% 

Writing 72%   (2%) 72% 

Maths  81%   (47%) 73% 

Science 83%   80% 

Grammar 80%   (38%) 72% 

Combined 67%     61% 
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Uniform donations: 

There are donations of uniforms that have been set out at the end of the school day for 

parents/carers to access.  

Our School Uniform 

Governors and staff are very proud of our school uniform, which all children from Reception to Year 6 wear. 

Please make sure all uniform is clearly marked or labelled with your child’s name. Children starting Reception a 

school sweatshirt/cardigan is provided by the school also your child’s red P.E t-shirt also their first Reading bag.  

Jewellery 

Jewellery is not to be worn to school. This includes rings, bracelets, and necklaces. If your child has pierced ears 

they should wear small stud earrings only. This is for reasons of health and safety.  

Inappropriate Items for School 

Black/grey sweatshirts, trainers, boots, open-toed sandals, heeled shoes, leggings or jeans are not acceptable 

and are not to be worn to school.  

Hair styles: 

All pupils should have appropriate hair styles. Extreme hair styles e.g. severely shaved heads, inappropriate logos 

in hair/patterns, dying of hair is not permitted. Pupil’s braids should be in a natural colour please. 

School Bags:  

Large oversized sports bags are being brought into school. They are not necessary and pupils do not require 

them. All stationery items are provided by school. Lunch boxes or reading materials and homework books can be 

placed in smaller bags.  

Thank you, 

 

D. Dalton   B. Lyons 

Executive Headteacher  Head of School 

tel:01902%20558410

